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Update on the Recommended Offer for Thrane & Thrane A/S 
 
Cobham plc is pleased to announce that it has now obtained acceptances for more than 90 
per cent of the issued share capital of Thrane & Thrane A/S, relating to the voluntary 
recommended public tender offer of 19 April 2012. Subject to receiving merger clearances, 
this now provides a clear path to securing 100 per cent ownership of the company. 
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